
School Year, 2023-24


Dear Discipleship Partners,


It was an amazing ninth year at Grace Christian Academy and we are 
now into the 2023-24 school year.  We will continue to stand on 2nd 
Corinthians 5:7, one of our foundational scriptures:


”We walk by faith, and not by sight!”


This last school year we celebrated our seventh graduation. We have 
been blessed by so many of you through the years and we are reaching out to you once again.


With a new school year starts a new goal of raising support for this 4K-12 educational discipleship 
ministry.  If you have poured blessing into this ministry before, or have been considering it, then 
there is no better time than right now to give!  With our move into Green Bay, from Pulaski, comes a 
need for more provision.  Part of my job as head administrator is to share the need to the body of 
Christ.  And right now our goal is to raise $50,000 for the 2023-24 school year.  If we fulfill the 
goal of attaining $50,000, then we can balance our projected budget for the upcoming school year 
and ensure that all students attending GCA are being discipled to leave a legacy of walking with 
Christ in the 2023-24 school year.


Would you prayerfully consider blessing this ministry?  There is no better time to give and that is why 
we are reaching out. Any amount given will help us continue to disciple students in our tenth year.


Please visit our website: gracechristiangreenbay.org to find out more about who we are and what we 
do.  Our primary goal is to disciple students towards leaving a legacy of walking with Christ.  We not 
only teach core academics, but more importantly, we disciple students so that they will grow in 
wisdom, stature, and favor with God and man.  We do this by teaching from God’s Word as our 
absolute truth and authority and then cultivating a desire for God by putting our faith into action.  We 
are very active with outreach and serving in our community.  If you want to know more, please 
contact me personally at: 920-544-1773.  As the school continues to move forward, there comes a 
greater need to provide for the mission of discipleship, especially in the times in which we live.


If you can donate any amount to meet our $50,000 goal, then please return the response card in this 
mailing.  We will also send you an end of the year donation receipt for your taxes because of our 
501(c)3 non-profit status.


Thank you again for partnering with us here at Grace Christian Academy.  With your gift, you are 
helping us to disciple students towards Leaving a Legacy of Walking with Christ!


Sincerely, Jeremie Johnson, Head Administrator, Grace Christian Academy
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